

RECEIVED JAN 3 ? 5

COMMISSIONERS Norm Harker Denny Kiggins Neil Kimsey

DISTRICT MANAGER Bob Bandarra

Post Office Box 8979 Vancouver, WA 98668-8979

8000 N.E. 52nd Court Vancouver, WA 98665-0983

(360) 750-5876 ◆ FAX (360) 750-7570 www.crwwd.com

December 29, 2006

Dean Irwin TEK Construction, Inc. 4167 Mitchell Way Bellingham, WA 98226

RE: 36th Avenue Pump Station Improvements and the Sludge Blend Tank Replacement Project

Dear Mr. Irwin:

I would like to thank you for the work TEK Construction, Inc. recently finished for the Clark Regional Wastewater District at the 36th Avenue Pump Station and the Salmon Creek Wastewater Treatment Plant. The project was challenging in many regards, and TEK Construction, Inc. was an important part of the project's success.

The work at the 36th Avenue Pump Station was particularly difficult with an aggressive schedule, a constrained site and the requirement to maintain the existing pump station in service. The superintendent for TEK, Mr. Kip Smith, was extremely helpful in working with all parties to make significant progress on the work while being respectful of the neighbors and the Owner's staff operating the facility. Together, we accomplished a difficult project with no loss of capacity and maintained a positive working relationship with everyone affected by the project.

As a project manager, I also appreciate the high quality of work and the reasonable pricing for changes that are often necessary in remodeling projects. Please feel free to use me as a reference on future projects.

Also, enclosed is the retainage check for the project. Have a prosperous new year!

John M. Peterson, P.E. Capital Program Director

Clark Regional Wastewater District

Enclosure

Sincerely,

